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Comments: Dear Sirs, My concern for the likely environmental damage caused by the Midas project is

paramount.  I have enjoyed this area of Idaho for nearly 40 years.  I understand the economic incentive of the

project but I believe the cost is far too high.  Please consider rejecting the proposal and at the very least requiring

very significant protections for the rivers, forests and public access.

 

Brian Crook


